
Dear Lake County Supervisors, 
  
As Lake County residents living immediately adjacent to the proposed IS 20-
25, UP 20-22 WeGrow, LLC cannabis project, we firmly support the 
decision made by the Lake County Planning Commission to deny this 
permit.  
  
We oppose the approval of this massive-scale cannabis project for a number 
of reasons, most notably: 

1. The history of illegal activity on the proposed site 

2. The significant inadequacies in impact studies to date 

3. The close proximity to one of the densest residential areas—Hidden Valley Lake, 
Dohnery Ridge, Shadow Hills, the Ranchos, and Rim Rock Ranch Vineyard 
Estates—in Lake County  

We hope after careful review of this project, you too come to the conclusion 
that IS 20-25, UP 20-22 WeGrow, LLC would have significant negative 
impacts on our treasured residential community—Rim Ranch Vineyard 
Estates. 
  
Respectfully, 
Patrick Wilken and William Dickson 
 


